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Celebration Awards 
Friday 23rd October 2020 

 
Hawk              Isabella, Ruby 

Eagle              Freddie, Oliver D 

Kestrel            Rose, Lily-Rose 

Swift               Julian, Suthinee 

Owl                 Nuran, Rosie 

Wagtail           Archie, Seth 

Kingfisher       Archie 

Robin              Elija 

Woodpecker   Max 

 

Half Term 
Wishing you all a happy half term. Stay 
safe everyone. See you on Tuesday 3rd 
November. 
 

Parent Governor  
Don’t forget to vote for our next parent 
governor. Each adult in the family home 
is entitled to one vote. Please mark the 
voting form with your choice. Place in 
envelope A. Put this envelope inside 
envelope B and complete the front. 
Remember it has to be the name of the 
adult that voted on the front. If the 
same name appears on two envelopes 
one will be counted as void. Voting 
closes Friday 13th November.  
 

Writing Celebration Wall 
The display in the library celebrates 
children’s effort and 
achievement in writing 
across the school. We 
are not able to invite 
you in to see the 

chosen pieces of work but we will send 
a copy of their writing home so your 
child can share it with you. The chosen 
writing this time belongs to: Isabella 
(Hawk), Joni (Eagle), Chloe (Kestrel), 
Zoe (Swift), Laurenza (Owl), Frankie 
(Wagtail), Nancy (Kingfisher), Billy-Rae 
(Robin) and Marguerite (Woodpecker). 
Well done everyone. 
 

Keeping Children Safe Online 
The Essex Safeguarding Children 
Board (ESCB) are running 
an online safety awareness campaign, 
sharing messages around how to have 
an open conversation about the online 
world with children. They are 
encouraging parents to 
teach online safety to younger children 
as they would road safety. 
Follow the online safety awareness 
campaign on Facebook 
@ESCBSafeguards and Twitter 
@EssexSafeguards. You can also 
access resources about online child 
exploitation on the ESCB website. 
 

Fire Drill 
We had our first drill today. The 
children were fantastic, exiting 
the building and lining up 
outside in silence. It took just 
over two minutes to evacuate the whole 
school. 
 

Parent/Carer Consultations 
Tonight your child will bring home a 
brief summary of learning to date and 
their specific target for the coming 
weeks.  
 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDEwMTUuMjg3ODA5NjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5mYWNlYm9vay5jb20vRVNDQlNhZmVndWFyZHMifQ.-fDUo9ygckJageN0XXcvkONggCRHUJzp6rCWAOVkFSs/s/638592646/br/86905466394-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDEwMTUuMjg3ODA5NjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5mYWNlYm9vay5jb20vRVNDQlNhZmVndWFyZHMifQ.-fDUo9ygckJageN0XXcvkONggCRHUJzp6rCWAOVkFSs/s/638592646/br/86905466394-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDEwMTUuMjg3ODA5NjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3R3aXR0ZXIuY29tL0Vzc2V4U2FmZWd1YXJkcyJ9.flgPBAmgRxqJ68KLoVZg-iPVn0Lr8nMtCNfthvE5ysw/s/638592646/br/86905466394-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDEwMTUuMjg3ODA5NjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3R3aXR0ZXIuY29tL0Vzc2V4U2FmZWd1YXJkcyJ9.flgPBAmgRxqJ68KLoVZg-iPVn0Lr8nMtCNfthvE5ysw/s/638592646/br/86905466394-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDEwMTUuMjg3ODA5NjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5lc2NiLmNvLnVrL3BhcmVudGNhcmVyL29ubGluZS1leHBsb2l0YXRpb24vIn0.rPZsaMe1N72v-UJIvDC9pcqkfVGddppwgRPk-4dSd68/s/638592646/br/86905466394-l
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Slow Down 
As I stand at the front of 
the school saying hello 
and good-bye to our 
families, I am becoming increasingly 
concerned at the speed of some 
vehicles moving along Marlborough 
Road. Please leave a few minutes 
earlier so that you are not in a rush and 
drive slowly, especially as you pass 
both the infant school and the junior 
school next door.  
 

Attendance  
Robin class had the best 
attendance this week, 
99.3%. The classes with 
100% punctuality were 
Robin, Swift and Eagle. 
Well done everyone. 
 

Tidy Classroom 
Puffin class (nursery) has 
been the tidiest this week. 
Well done. 
 

Rocket Points 
Orange rocket team were the winners 
this week with 126 smiley faces. 
Encourage your child to demonstrate 
our rocket rules and school values.  
 

Clothing Needed 
We urgently need jogging bottoms 
and/or leggings aged 3-4 years and 5-6 
years. If you have any spare, please 
drop them to the school office or hand 
to your child’s class teacher. Thank 
you. 
 

Family Support 
Sharon is available Mon- Thursday 
between 7.45am-4pm. Parents/carers 
are welcome to email her 
on Smccormick@lyonshall.org.uk. She 
can also be contacted on 01376552393 
or 07714621666. 
 

Diary Dates 

26.10.20 
to 

30.10.20 

 
Half Term 

 
Week 

2.11.20 Non- Pupil Day 
  

Day 

9.11.20 Applications for 
Reception Sept 
2021 school place 
opens 

Day 

9.11.20 Applications for 
Year 3 Sept 2021 
school place 
opens 

Day 

16.11.20 
to 

20.11.20 

Year 2 Phonics 
Screening Week 

Week 

26.11.20 Flu immunisation 
for children in 
reception, Year 1 
and Year 2 

Day 

26.11.20 Governing Board 
Meeting 

6.00pm 

9.12.20 Christmas lunch 
for reception, Year 
1 and Year 2 

 

18.12.20 Break Up for 
Christmas 
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